
 

 

 

 

2 August 2018 

 

Scooter Skills Year 3-5 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

Next week, educators from Auckland Transport will come to Sunnyhills School to teach 

Year 3, 4 and 5 students about safe scootering. They will run training sessions for the classes 

over two days. To maximise the learning opportunities on the day we would like students to 

bring a scooter and helmet from home, if available.  Students must wear covered shoes. 

 

If your child has a helmet, they should bring it on the day. If your child does not have a 

scooter, they may be able to borrow one from a friend or relative. The educators have a small 

number of helmets they can loan students on the day. 

 

What: Safe Scootering 

 

When: Monday 6 August - Rooms 11, 6, 15, 14 & 16 

             Tuesday 7 August - Rooms 17, 19, 18 & 5 

 

What to bring: a helmet, a scooter. 

 

 

Thank you for your assistance, 

 

Year 3, 4 and 5 Teachers 


